
 
Jan. 14, 2020 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

 I am excited to share that we have been awarded the CCF Pawns to Queens grant 

for advanced lessons from International Master Arjun Vishnuvardhan.  He will be providing 

lessons for intermediate and advanced players, but these lessons are also open to players 

who are motivated to improve their chess playing.  Every Friday for the next 10 weeks of 

school-day Fridays, IM Arjun will be doing his special lessons from 3:35-4:35pm.  Students will 

get a snack from the cafeteria after school.  After the lessons, students will be dismissed from 

Door 1 at 4:40pm.  Please fill out the form below to indicate whether your child can 

participate in this excellent opportunity.  

 

Dates: 1/17, 1/24, 2/7, 2/14, 2/21, 2/28, 3/6, 3/13, 3/20, 3/27  

 

  Please indicate below whether your child can participate.   

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Name: _______________________________________________________________    

   

 

Parent signature:______________________________________________________ 

 

Transportation after Friday sessions:______________________________________ 

 

______ We are planning to attend all of the special lessons. 

 

______ We are planning to attend most special lessons, but may have to miss the following 

dates: 

 List dates:  

 

______ We would like to attend, but there is a schedule conflict on Friday afternoons. 

           Explain conflict: 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact me at acgeisler@cps.edu or 

(773)534-5055. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Geisler 

Member: United States Chess Federation, Illinois Chess Association, Chicago Chess 

Foundation 
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